


REQUESTS FOR TRANSPORTATION 

It is the policy of the Iroquois Central School District to offer transportation to district resident 
students, both public and non-public. Parents are reminded that transportation requests to non­

public schools must be received by the District no later than April l ,  2017 to be eligible for the 
2017-2018 school year. Transportation request forms can also be accessed on the District web page, 
www.iroguoiscsd.org., by selecting the Services drop-down button and then Transportation or 
picked up at the Transportation Department. 
Please mail requests to: Mr. Eric Nagel, Transportation Supervisor, Iroquois Central School District, 
P.O. Box 32, Elma, New York 14059-0032. 

Day Care Requests (public schools only): 
Requests for transportation to and from a child care location must be received by either your child's 
school of attendance or the Transportation Department by July I, 2017 to be eligible for the 2017-
2018 school year. Child Care forms can also be accessed on the District web page, 
www.iroguoiscsd.org., by selecting the Services drop-down button and then Transportation or 
picked up at the Transportation Department. 
Please mail requests to: Mr. Eric Nagel, Transportation Supervisor, Iroquois Central School District, 
P.O. Box 32, Elma, New York 14059-0032. 
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